
‭7th January 2025‬

‭Dear Parent/Carer,‬

‭Performance of The Wizard of Oz at Harrow Way Community School:‬

‭Years 9,10 and 11 Dance Students‬

‭This year, the Year 9,10 and 11 Dancers will be presenting the story of The Wizard of Oz‬
‭in a series of performances available for your viewing. These two performances form an‬
‭important assessment for all involved, therefore the students’ attendance at all shows is‬
‭imperative.‬

‭The students are required for the following times:‬

‭Tuesday 21st January: 3.00-5.30pm – Dress Rehearsal‬
‭(students will need to bring in their costumes)‬

‭Wednesday 22‬‭nd‬ ‭January: 5.00-7.00pm (Show starts‬‭at 6.00pm)‬

‭Thursday 23rd January: 5.00-7.00pm (Show starts at 6.00pm)‬

‭We do hope you will be able to support your child/children by coming to the performance,‬
‭tickets are available via‬‭Ticketsource‬‭and cost £2.50 for adults and £1.50 for children/‬
‭concessions.‬

‭Thank you for your cooperation and support.‬

‭Yours faithfully,‬

‭Miss S Bryant‬
‭Performing Arts Department‬

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/harrowway/e-yejpbo



